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McDowell Creek Greenway
VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING

December 16, 2021: 6 PM

Mecklenburg County Park and Recreation invites 
residents to discuss the McDowell Creek Greenway 
project. Join us to provide input for the overall 
vision for the greenway section from existing 
Torrence Creek Greenway (at Gilead Rd) to existing 
McDowell Creek Greenway (at NC73).

This project will add ~2.5 miles of trails connecting 
the surrounding neighborhoods and schools to great 
retail and park amenities at the existing greenways.

Learn more about the project and register at: 
https://www.publicinput.com/McDowell

For additional information, please contact: 
Joyce Figueroa at 980-314-1055 or  
Joyce.Figueroa@mecklenburgcountync.gov


